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Managing Juniors away from the Club 

 
 

In any given season as many as 50 per cent of matches can be played away from the club. In order for 
Stand Cricket Club to be able to demonstrate its duty of care to the children in our teams we have 
developed a policy that should fit all occasions. 
 
This covers children being taken away from the club’s normal base (Stand Cricket Club). 
 
 A manager will be appointed to each team with clear roles and responsibilities including: 
 
• Establish and communicate the following information to parent(s)/carer(s): 
 

- Why the trip is planned and what is its reason or purpose 

- When the trip will take place – date, time of departure and estimated time of return 

- Where the trip is to, including the destination and venue 

- Where the meeting points will be, at home and at the away venue 

- Staffing arrangements, including the name and contact details of the Team Manager 
responsible for the trip 

- Kit and equipment requirements 

- Details of cost implications, including the competition fee, any spending or pocket money 
needed and the transport costs 

- Name and contact number of the person acting as the ‘Club Home Contact’ 

- Arrangements for food and drink 
 
These guidelines also apply to open age group teams where one or more players are 
under the age of 18. 

 


